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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Ofsted Report published! 

Our report is now ready to be released. You will find it 

attached to the newsletter with a covering note from the 

Governors. It is not very long, and it is so important that 

you read past the judgements.  

Communication 

If you would like to raise a query or complaint and have 

already spoken to the class teacher then please email 

the Office directly: office@fenstanton.cambs.sch.uk  

This will then be forwarded to me so that I can triage it 

for the right person in school. It also means that I 

manage to see everything that is coming in and have a 

good idea of all of the questions and comments coming 

into school.  

PTA News 

We’re getting excited about the return of Disco Dave at 
the discos on Friday, 13th March. You should have 
received emails with details. These can also be found 
on our Facebook page. 

Reception and KS1 children who have been signed up 
using the Google form (deadline is Tuesday 10 March) 
will come straight from school until 4.30 pm and KS2 
children can boogie between 4.45 and 6.00 pm. 

Disco day, Friday 13th March, will be a dress-down day 
for the whole school. 

Look out for Mother’s Day present room information 
coming home via email next week. The event will be 
on Thursday 19th March for school (preschool will be 
done separately, in the preschool building). Present 
room is a lovely opportunity for children to come and 
choose a gift for Mother’s Day. All gifts are £3.50 but 
(please note that they are only suitable for adults). 

 

 

 

 

Diary dates 

 Monday, 9th March: PTA committee meeting. 7 
pm at school. All welcome 

 Friday 13th March: Discos with Disco Dave 
(R&KS1: 3.30–4.30 pm; KS2: 4.45–6.00 pm) 

 Thursday 19th March – Mother’s day present 
room for school; preschool will be done 
separately across the week 

Sports Relief                   

The School Council have 
decided they would like 
to get involved with 
Sports relief on Friday 13th March. 
We would like to raise money by being sponsored to 
complete a ‘mad mile’. The children will bring home a 
sponsorship form to collect donations for completing a 
mile in school in a MAD way… skipping, 3 legged, 
dribbling a football, hopping… as mad as you like! 
What is Sport Relief? 

 Sport Relief is a fundraising event run by Comic 
Relief that harnesses the power of sport, both to 
raise money and transform lives. 

 Comic Relief is a UK charity which aims to create 
a just world free from poverty. 

 Last Sport Relief, schools and nurseries across 
the UK raised over £4 million to help vulnerable 
people here and in the world’s poorest 
communities. 

 
We hope you can support this great cause and the school 
in bringing the community together to get active, have 
fun and make a difference.  
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World Book Day 

Thank you to everyone for their huge efforts on World 

Book Day! Everyone looked amazing. The staff were 

dressed as The Hungry Caterpillar and the food from the 

story! 

 

Running Club 

Running club has been postponed whilst we work out 

logistics and cover for first aid. You will be informed 

when we are able to resume.  

Guitar 

Our resident guitar teacher, Mr Cory, may have some 
available slots for the forthcoming school term. If your 
child is interested in learning the guitar, please contact 
Mr Cory via email at jimmypagefans@hotmail.com with 
your child’s name, parent/guardian name, school name, 
class teachers name, lesson duration requirements 
(15min - £8.25 per session or 30min - £16.50 per session) 
& mobile phone number. Please note that if you have 
already joined a waiting list, then your child will be the 
first to be offered lessons. 
 

And finally…. 

If you would like to raise a query or complaint then 

please email the Office directly: 

office@fenstanton.cambs.sch.uk  

This will then be forwarded to me so that I can triage it 

for the right person in school. It also means that I 

manage to see everything that is coming in and have a 

good idea of all of the questions and comments coming 

into school.  

Enjoy your weekends with your families, 

Kind regards, 

Claire Worth, Headteacher  
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